
Patricia Artenberg 

 

Hello, 

 

I am a senior citizen, visually and physically disabled, and immune compromised. I have been 

housebound since February during CoVid, never once venturing outside. 

 

I applied for an absentee ballot through Congressman Nadler's office, who had generously mailed 

a pre-filled out form to my home. 

 

The absentee ballot never arrived, so on June 23 my daughter and I limped with difficulty the 10 

blocks to the polling center, where I was treated with respect and dignity, though covered in 

sweat and exhausted. 

 

I hope I don't contract any illness, but voting is critical to the nation 

 at this time, and the excellent Congressman Nadler should remain in office. 

 

PLEASE see that absentee ballots are sent to all who need them ! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia Artenberg 
 


